
/BARAH MINISTRIES  
a Christian Church 
Announcements 
November 26, 2017\ 
 
/PRAYERS 
John Sarazua 
His Mom Went Home to Be with the Lord 
November 21, 2017 at 11:00PM\ 
 
/HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Tracy Bixby 
November 25, 2017\ 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
NO LESSON NEXT WEEK! 
December 3, 2017\ 
 
Please make that prominent on the website… 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Lord’s Supper Celebration 
December 10, 2017\ 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
VISIT THE VETS 
December 17, 2017 
2:15PM-3:30PM\ 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Next Deacon’s Meeting 
December 23, 2017 
7:30AM-9:00AM\ 
 
/MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
NO LESSON 
December 31, 2017\ 
 
/A NEW HOME FOR  
BARAH MINISTRIES  
January 8, 2021\ 
 
Please pray for us as we embark on this journey…pray that it is God’s energy and not ours that 
builds this facility. 


